March News Letter

This month we have a lot of educational activities planned.

Our math concepts of Number Sense and Geometric Solids have been introduced to your child and we will continue with them for this month.

Jump Start and Kindergarten registration is open. Please go to the school office and sign up for next year. Preschool registration will begin May 1st.

Please continue to sign up to volunteer in your child's classroom and remember that it is very benefiting for everyone.

Open House is on March 25th. CJSF has a BBQ Dinner at 5:30 pm and classrooms will be open at 6:30.

When calling in for your child's absence, please leave a message. We are getting a high volume of calls right before school starts. We do receive all messages. Please call **530-822-5155 Ext #227**

Minimum Day for both classes is Wednesday, March 25th. (AM 8:00 – 10:00) (PM 12:00 – 2:00)

Please bring and pick your children up on time!